
THE HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS AND REGISTRATION ARE ACCEPTING ABSENTEE 
BALLOT APPLICATIONS FOR THE UPCOMING MAY 21, 2024, GENERAL PRIMARY/NONPARTISAN 
ELECTION. YOU CAN ACCESS THE APPLICATIONS ONLINE AT MY VOTER PAGE OR YOU CAN CALL 
THE BOARD OF ELECTIONS OFFICE AT 706-444-5259 TO REQUEST ONE BY MAIL. THE LAST DAY TO 
REQUEST AN ABSENTEE BALLOT APPLICATION IS MAY 10, 2024.  

 

THANK YOU 

BARBARA USENBOR, ELECTION SUPERVISOR 

HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS AND REGISTRATION 


